La Vergne FFA 2015-2016 Officer Information

Check list:

v

v
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Make sure that Mrs. Dickinson has your cell phone number and you have hers.
If you have twitter, follow LHS FFA at @lhsffa. I will post updates and reminders.

Check out our website www.lavergne.ffanow.org for updates as well.

We will have a FFA officer retreat sometime this summer — please TEXT Mrs. Dickinson a good
time for you. It will only be 1 day. It will be MANDATORY that you attend as we will discuss
MANY activities and events for next year. THE RETREAT WILL BE IN JULY SO PLEASE
TEXT WHAT DAY WOULD WORK BEST FOR YOU IN JULY.

YOU MUST LEARN YOUR OPENING CEREMONY PART FOR CHAPTER MEETINGS. THIS
MUST BE MEMORIZED AT THE BEGINNING OF AUGUST — NO EXCEPTIONS. YOU
SIGNED THE PAPER STATING YOU WOULD DO THIS AS AN OFFICER.

I am looking forward to a GREAT and EXCITING YEAR !!! Let’s make it a GREAT one!!
Make sure you have COMPLETE official dress. Girls: FFA Jacket, White button up shirt with
collar, FFA scarf, skirt (preferably not a long one) (not frilly skirt), plain black hose, black shoes
— Guys: black dress pants, white button up shirt (with collar), black socks, black dress shoes,
FFA jacket.




